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Dear Richard
Extension of time to respond to request made under the Official Information Act 1982

Thank you for your email of 21 May 2016 requesting the following information under the Official
Information Act 1982 :

° .. any written reports over the period January 2015 - May 2016 that relate to the decision to stop
providing public downloads of the data behind the Crash Analysis System. This data was for some
time available as a series of CSV files that could be downloaded at
http://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=2838&d=8b2_1wIXWB|q|t4DiMhDPbQW;8ij0YuDO12H-
ETIAg&u=https%3a%2{%2 fwww¥%2enzta%2eqgovt¥2enz%2fresources%2fcrash-analysis—
system¥%2fcas%2ehtml until some point in 2015, at which points updates were missed and then all
existing data was removed.

The requested documents should include, if relevant:

Any Privacy Impact Assessments (PIAs)

— Advice taken from the Privacy Officer and/or the Chief Information Officer
Advice from the Privacy Commission

—  Other internal reviews and reports related to the decision.’

This letter is to advise you that the NZ Transport Agency is extending the 20 working day period to
respond to your request, as allowed for under section 15A(1)(b) of the Official Information Act 1982.

We require an additional 20 working days to respond to your request. We will send you a response by
19 July 2016.

The deadiine is being extended because of the consultations necessary to make a decision on your

request. A proper response to your request cannot reasonably be made within the 20 working day
limit.

Under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act 1982, you have the right to make a complaint to an
Ombudsman about the extension. The address is:

Office of the Ombudsmen
PO Box 10152
Wellington



If you would like to discuss this extension with the Transport Agency, please contact Carolyn Fyfe,
Manager Statistical Design, by email to Carolyn.fyfe@nzta.govt.nz or by phone on
(04) 890 4742.

Yours sincerely
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Clare Sinnott

Acting National Manger Governance and Sector Outcomes
For Chief Executive



